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I support expanding SB181 to include ending the use of primates in breeding and 

research. Of course I do. Should not everyone who lives in Oregon? We live in a 

'green' state with us being the number one state for animal welfare. That we allow 

any animal testing within our borders is a disgrace, and an embarrassment, as well 

as shocking cruelty. Not only should the use of animals in breeding and research be 

stopped.......it should have never started.  


